
 

Feedback: Meeting with eKuhlengeni Hospital CEO and 
Medical Manager  
 
The PSA received complaints from members after the employer circulated a directive to hospital 
employees regarding the locking of the gate and preventing employees for leaving the hospital for 
lunch before the end of their shift . The PSA met with Hospital management on 31 March 2020 and a 
decision was taken to withdraw the directive with immediate effect. 
 
Shortage of PPE for employees 
The PSA further demanded that all staff should be given appropriate PPE and management 
committed in providing employees with correct PPE. 
 
Continuous employee update on COVID-19 developments 
The employer committed to provide updates to employees on any new development on COVID-19. It 
also committed to consult and update labour on any new proposal and changes. 
 
COVID-19 essential employee work permits  
The PSA raised concerns regarding letters given to employees with incomplete information. The 
employer committed to send new letters from 31 March 2020. 
 
Members will be updated on developments. 
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